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Writing to firmly oppose SB210. Vote by mail is an essential tool for all Oregonians 

especially the elderly and disabled. Oregon has had very strong success with this 

process. Changing it would disenfranchise so many eligible voters. Plus we’ve been 

doing it for a long time. Our process is clean and it’s successful. Do no change what 

we have.  


